
When the weather is beautiful, it’s a pleasure to spend 

time playing games outside.  Recently, Pelican Pointe 

set up Bingo outside under the pavilion so residents 

could enjoy the lovely fall temperatures.  After a 

summer of record highs, everyone is welcoming a 

cooler autumn. 



Happy Birthday 
Residents: 

D. Begnaud    11/02 

A. Baudoin    11/04 

B. Brownlee    11/04 

R. Broussard    11/05 

B. Daniels    11/07 

J. Brown    11/07 

E. Hanks    11/08 

L. Brueck    11/11 

M. Emerson    11/11 

D. Schexneider   11/11 

J. Touchet    11/17 

H. Lachaussee    11/23 

N. Guidry    11/25 

J. Leach    11/26 

G. Viator    11/28 

 

Employees:  

Rebecca Blanker   11/02 

Nicole Pavao    11/09 

Emily Delahoussaye   11/23 

Lakeysha Harris   11/27 

Chelsee Cyprian   11/29 

  Happy Anniversary 

 

Cory Perro    11/02, 1 year 

Felicia Jones    11/03, 12 years 

Rebecca Blanker   11/05, 2 years 

Leonard Formeller   11/17, 1 year 

Destany Bolden   11/06, 9 years 

Caroline Bolden   11/17, 1 year 

Rita Dozier    11/20, 2 years 

Barbara Drounette   11/29, 29 years 

Donna Flowers    11/30, 8 years 

 

 
 

 

 

"Reflect upon your present blessings-

of which every man has many– not 

on your past misfortunes, of which all 

men have some.”      

              -Charles Dickens 

Ms.  Meaux enjoys 

family visits, the 

outdoors, and reading. 

Thank you for choosing 

Pelican Pointe as your 

home. 



 

In an effort to keep 
track of all personal 
items, we kindly ask 
that you please put 

your loved one’s 
name on all items 
you drop off, and 

also add them to the 
inventory list.   

 
 

Thank you! 

Residents enjoyed the music of Aaron Hebert, 

recently.  With only a guitar and a microphone, 

Aaron brought some sunshine inside for Pelican 

Pointe.  He is musically talented, but the best part 

is that he shares it with others.   



 


